HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL



Inspire Achieve Celebrate

Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255

E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk

Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman

13th July 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday 19th July, Year 1 will be having their class treat for their hard work and excellent behaviour over the term. We have decided to have a teddy bear's picnic on the morning of the 19th. We will be having an indoor picnic on cushions and mats.

Could your child please bring in a covered picnic plate containing some snacks they would like. Could you please ensure that their name is somewhere on the plate. Chocolate and fizzy drinks are NOT to be brought in though please. Children are also allowed to bring in some toys to play with. For example; card games, board games, soft toys or colouring books. However, electronic games or bikes are NOT to be brought in.

On a separate note could children please bring in a labelled carrier bag by Wednesday 18th July, so the children can take their books home? We recommend a strong bag that will take some weight, as the children have a few books to carry.

Thank you

Mr Bentley









